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STATE OF NEW YORK 
LIQUOR AUTHORITY 

TO: WHOLESALERS OF LIQUOR, WINE AND BEER 

SUBJECT:       SALES TO FORMERLY LICENSED RETAILERS 

The State Liquor Authority has been receiving late renewal 
applications wherein, applicants have revealed that they have been 
purchasing and selling alcoholic beverages during the period of time 
they were not licensed. 

Please be advised that the State Liquor Authority will take 
immediate action against the suppliers of alcoholic beverages to 
retailers, on all late renewals where we find alcoholic beverages 
have been sold. 

All wholesalers are advised to exercise extreme caution as to the 
purchasers of their products and to instruct their employees that 
they must ascertain that there is a currently valid license to sell 
alcoholic beverages on display, in premises, before delivering 
beverages. 
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